
 

You are invited to participate in our  

2020 What’s Next? Transition Fair 
This event has been organized to provide all Special Education students,    

families and educators with information of potential resources available after 
high school.   Schools, agencies and programs that provide opportunities for 

learning, living or earning are encouraged to be an exhibitor. 
 
The Fair will allow you to meet potential consumers from East Tennessee, North 

Georgia, North Alabama, and Western North Carolina and share resources 
and services available to help these students meet their transition goals.   

 

Your school/program/organization is needed! 
Please save the date! 

March 7, 2020 
 

More information about the 2020 Transition Fair, as well as online 
registration will be emailed in January. 
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